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COUNTY COUNCIL 

COUNTY OF MAUI 
200 S. HIGH STREET 

WAILUKU, MAUI, HAWAII  96793 
www.MauiCounty.us 

 
December 2, 2021 

Ms. Michele McLean, Director 
Department of Planning 
County of Maui 
Wailuku, Hawaii  96793 
 
Dear Ms. McLean: 
 

SUBJECT: MORATORIUM ON NEW TRANSIENT 
ACCOMMODATIONS ON MAUI  (PSLU-28) 

 
May I please request you submit your response to the attached 

correspondence dated November 4, 2021 no later than 8:30 a.m., December 3, 
2021. 

 
To ensure efficient processing, please send your written response to 

pslu.committee@mauicounty.us and include the relevant Committee item 
number in the subject line of your response. 
 

Should you have any questions, please contact me or the Committee staff 
(Wilton Leauanae at ext. 7761, or Clarita Balala at ext. 7668). 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
TAMARA PALTIN, Chair 
Planning and Sustainable Land Use 
Committee 

pslu:ltr:028apl03:wal 
 
Attachment 
 
cc:  Mayor Michael P. Victorino 
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COUNTY COUNCIL 

COUNTY OF MAUI 
200 S. HIGH STREET 

WAILUKU, MAUI, HAWAII  96793 
www.MauiCounty.us 

 
November 4, 2021 

Ms. Michele McLean, Director 
Department of Planning 
County of Maui 
Wailuku, Hawaii  96793 
 
Dear Ms. McLean: 
 

SUBJECT: MORATORIUM ON NEW TRANSIENT 
ACCOMMODATIONS ON MAUI  (PSLU-28) 

 
 

The Maui Planning Commission discussed a proposed bill relating to a 
moratorium on new transient accommodations at its meeting of September 28, 
2021. 

 
May I please request a copy of the verbatim minutes. 
 
May I further request you transmit your response no later than 

November 15, 2021.  To ensure efficient processing, please transmit your 
response to pslu.committee@mauicounty.us and include the relevant Committee 
item number in the subject line. 

 
Should you have any questions, please contact me or the Committee staff 

(Wilton Leauanae at ext. 7761, or Clarita Balala at ext. 7668). 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
TAMARA PALTIN, Chair 
Planning and Sustainable Land Use 
Committee 

pslu:ltr:028apl02:wal 
 
cc:  Mayor Michael P. Victorino 


